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JOB VACANCY ADVERTISEMENT: COMMUNICATION 

SPECIALIST (CULTURE) 

 

The Executive Secretary of the National Universities Commission has drawn the 

attention of all Vice-Chancellors to the letter from the Nigerian National 

Commission for UNESCO, Federal Ministry of Education, Ref. IEF.59/S.179/VI 

and dated 30 September, 2022, on the above subject. 

 

The United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organisation 

(UNESCO) has announced a vacancy position for the post of Communication 

Specialist (Culture) at the UNESCO Headquarters in Paris. Internal and external 

candidates, who wish to apply for the position, may do so via the UNESCO 

careers website or directly through the attached link: 

 
 

Consequently, Vice-Chancellors were requested to give this information wide 

circulation in their respective institutions for interested eligible candidates to 

apply.  

 

All candidates must complete the on-line application before the deadline of 

midnight (Paris time) Monday, 24 October, 2022. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 


